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March 27, 1979 JAMES S. GRANT
- . - . . . . . ,

Docket No. 50-346 ["*;"["';,
License No. NPF-3
Serial No. 1-51

Mr. Jaces G. Keppler
Regional Director, Region III
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Under separate ccver, we are transmitting two (2) copies of the
1978 Annual Environmental Operating Report for the Davis-Besse
Nuclear Power Station Unit No. 1.

The data collected are generally consistent with 1977 and earlier
data and do not indicate any unusual conditions for Western Lake Erie
and the area surrounding the plant site. None of the operating limits
as set forth in the Davis-Besse Unit No. 1 Technical Specifications
were e:<ceeded.
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Yours very truly,
,
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CC: Director, Office of Inspection and Enforcement
USNRC, Washington, D. C.
(20 copies)

Director, Office of Management and Program Analysis
USNRC, Washington, D. C.
(2 copies)

Ronald L. Ballard, Chief /
'"ision of Safety and Site Analysis |
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US a Ifashington, D. C.
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